
August 28, 2023

Good Evening Wildcat Fans,

The 2023 BRHS football season is officially underway! We appreciated the packed stadium last
Friday. The atmosphere was great and our school is proud of the community support for the
Wildcats. As we move forward this season, we have a few reminders about procedures for
home games:

1. All students that are under the age of 14, must be accompanied by an adult.
2. These students need to be seated in the stands during the game and contest.
3. Loitering will not be permitted around the concessions. Please purchase concessions

and go back to your seat.
4. Students, parents, and fans are not allowed onto the field.
5. BRHS students and fans are prohibited from sitting on the visiting team’s bleachers.
6. The crossover gate will be open during the first half for concessions, but fans are not

allowed to hang out in the crossover walkways.

The above rules are in place to ensure that player and fan safety is maintained throughout the
contest. Unaccompanied minors will not be allowed to enter the contest without an adult, and
anyone violating the crossover procedures could be dismissed from the stadium.

We look forward to another packed stadium this Friday evening as BRHS takes on Central High
School of Clay County. Tickets can be purchased at gofan.co.

Go WILDCATS!

Dr. Beverly Price,
Superintendent


